
Selecting Outcomes That Are Truly Meaningful to Patients

Panel discussion at the National Organization of Rare Disorders (NORD) Breakthrough Summit in
Washington, DC, held October 15 – 17, 2022

Learn more about NORD.

https://rarediseases.org/highlights-from-the-2022-nord-breakthrough-summit/?pt=post&taxonomy%5Bcategory%5D=events

